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From: John Gallo
To: pbscommissions
Subject: Camping ordinance
Date: Monday, August 5, 2024 9:35:04 PM

Hello,

I think that the proposed camping ordinance could have profound implications on our
communities and I think it deserves a thorough impact review.

Thank you,

John Gallo
Senior Scientist
Mendocino, CA

-- 
John A. Gallo, Ph.D.
Life Scientist and Geographer
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